
Dear Parent and Athletes: 

 

 

Starr’s Mill High School has partnered with PRIVIT, an Ohio based company, to automate our 

process for collecting health forms for athletic participation. Joining PRIVIT will make the process of 

completing these health forms easier and more efficient for parents and athletes.   Privit helps 

increase the health and safety of athletes, and enhance the security and accessibility of health 

information when needed. All health information is compliant with privacy laws, including HIPPA, 

ensuring your child’s information is secure.  

 

 

Students with a physical currently on file will not need to get a new physical or get that 

documentation from Starr’s Mill.  Physicals will be uploaded once their profiles are completed. 

Please remember that physicals must be updated yearly.   All other sign off documents will need to 

be completed in Privit.  

 

Below is the step-by-step process on how to complete this process.  It will be required of all athletes 

at Starr’s Mill High School to participate in athletics starting second semester of the 2019-2020 

school year.  

 

 

Go Panthers! 

 

Shane Ratliff 

Assistant Principal/Athletic Director 

 


